
Hawkeye Bike Club
                                                      Executive Board Meeting          
Marion Public Library

                Monday, April 15, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.
                   

The President called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the following members in attendance:  David Turzai 
(President), Jerry Falta (Treasurer),  Denise Potter (Webmaster), Vern Rotert (Racing), Dave Benderson 
(RAGBRAI Registration), and Kay Nelson (Secretary).

*Secretary's Report: The minutes were read and approved.  The motion was made by Jerry    
Falta and seconded by Denise Potter.  Motion carried. 

    
*Treasurer's Report:  From March 18, 2013 to April 15, 2013, the amount of monies received   are as 
follow: membership $327.16, RAGBRAI $894.17 for a total of $1,145.25.  The amount     of expenses 
are: Mark Dimke (ride leader meeting) $74.70, John Bryant (for his work for   HBA) $150.00, 
postage stamps $9.20, Allied Insurance (Surety Bond) $100.00 for a total of    $333.90.  The motion 
was made by David Turzai and seconded by Kay Nelson.  Motion    carried.

*Webmaster Report:  There are eighty-three (83) active members using the website.  

*Swine Trek:  Plans are in the process to update the length to approximately 100 miles. 
 

*Racing Report:  Beginning on May 2, 2013 racing will begin at Hawkeye Downs Raceway    
on the first and third Tuesday of the month. There are approximately twenty (20) riders.

*RAGBRAI:  The transportation bus is full at this time with seventy-eight (78) ( week long)    
riders and one on the  waiting list.  

*Touring Report:  No report.  
  

*Old Business:  None.  
  

*New Business:  In June, Jerry Falta (Treasurer) will be moving to Ankeny, Iowa.  Mark    
McDowell has kindly agreed to take over the position of treasurer effective May 1, 2013.     

The meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m. on Monday,  May 13  2013 at 
the Marion Public Library, Marion, Iowa.

Respectfully submitted,
Kay Nelson
Secretary  


